



Brookhurst Primary School
Brookhurst Road
Bromborough
Wirral
CH63 OEH
Headteacher: Steve Williams

Dear Families

It has been wonderful to welcome the Brookhurst BIG Family back to school and to start 2023 so positively. Albeit a shortened school week, the children have made an excellent start to learning in their classes. Today children in Year 3 – Year 6 will be bringing home a new home /school reading record that is to be used to encourage the children to read more at home. Each individual row within the reading record is to be used for one book. Class teachers will be providing further clarification on our expectations for reading for pleasure and at home.

Today, we have informed the children of a new initiative we are introducing at Brookhurst. We are encouraging the children to apply for the role of a 'Reading Ambassador'. This is for children from Year 2 to Year 6. If interested, they have come home today with an application form.

Today we have shown the children the collection of new reading books. This is following the very generous donation of £2000 from Visa V Limited. Mr Bate has upcycled the book shelves on the main corridor and the books look great.

This is a shorter than normal Newsletter. Next week please look out for an updated school calendar on the school website for the remaining academic year.

Kind regards

S. Williams

Steve Williams

AND FINALLY...... Please look out for the Friends of Brookhurst PTA Newsletter. Last term our PTA raised as tremendous £1570.00. Thank you all.





